THE FIVE STAR GROUP

Vehverrivinig & Public Relarions

February 22, 2000

Mr. Lincoln Neely

All Jobs Employment
Executive Search Division
3870 E. Flamingo, Suite A-15
Las Vegas, NV 89121

Dear Lincoln:

Thank you for the exceptionally qualified people that you have
referred to The Five Star Group. Our diverse clientele keeps our
office on a very demanding schedule.

In Advertising the need for employees that are professional and know
the media, radio, television, print, and outdoor business is essential.
All Jobs Employment under your leadership has provided me with
such people.

Please keep in touch, and once again thank you for the service you
provided to The Five Star Group.

Sincerely,

Lo oA Bl

Emma L. Addis
President
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